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Upcoming Events
Congratulations

01.07.24 - Primary Sports day = 1pm = 1S, 1P & Thilrnbe Brush dawn to classes 2M. 3T 45

1c chest as hands circle
lternately | °
02.07.24 - Primary Sports day - 10am - 2M, foﬁéﬂgfb\;g} and 4M for 100%
2W, 2G & 2A- attendance this week.
02.07.24 - Primary Sports day - 1.30pm - 1B, Whole school
1H, 2H, 2B & 2R attendance-is
04.07.24 - 05.07.24 - Year 6/7 Transition 93.8%
Days This week's sign is 'proud'.
10.07.24-12.07.24 - Sixth Form Silver DofE at We are so proud of our
EL1) B Year 11s, who are finishing
11.07.24 - Summer Production: 10am & 6pm this week!
12.07.24 - KS2-KS3 Transition Day :
12.07.2024 - Yeor 6 leavers assembly
15.07.24 - 2Engage theatre production- KS3-5
16.07.24- KS1-2 Transition talk for P .|. .
parents/carers - 9.30-10.30 are n S E ve ni n9
17.07.24-18.07.24- Secondary Sports day Parents evening is being held on Wednesday 3rd
19,07 24 - School closes for end of term at 2pni July between 3.30pm - 6.00pm.
To make an appointment please use the Arbor

app.
There will be a cake and toys sale in the school
hall to help raise money for The Great British
Bark Off.

ECO Warrior

Last week we celebrated achieving our 18th
year of ECO School Green Flag status. We are
proud to have regained our Distinction
Accreditation. This year we have built our
community links through the Watson Road
Park development and also Eden our ECO
Elmer as part of the Blackpool EImer trail.
Some of our ECO warriors attended the North
West Sustainability Conference at Blackburn
Rovers FC on Thursday. They represented PCA
in their green ECO Warrior uniform and took
part in a variety of sustainable learning
activities. We whittled sticks to make healthy
kebabs and then cooked them on the fire. We
held a variety of sea creatures and took part
in a mad science exhibition.
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Please kindly join us for a delightful morning of
coffee, treats, and a chance to chat with Angela
and the Central Team at The Sea View Trust to

tell us how we can improve your child’s school.

WEDNESDAY 17TH JULY 2024

9:00 AM -11:00 AM
DEVONSHIRE PRIMARY ACADEMY

We really value your feedback. Drop in if you can.

Please RSVP to f.evans@theseaviewtrust.org.uk



Ster of e Wealk

1C - Dakota for her fantastic
learning in our flower water tray.
Dakota showed great
concentration in exploring the
flowers, looking at them and
picking the petals.

1P - Lovis for his increased
participation and communication
in all areas of learning this week.

1S - Shelby for just being a
superstar every single day.

1B - Lily for her fantastic work
during our Bark Off activities this
week .

1H - Jake for his brilliant role
play of traditional tales.

2H - Tyler-John for his amazing
sorting of money in maths.

ZM - Chenar for fantastic
counting in 2s, 5s and 10s.

2B - Ayden for kicking his legs at
swimming.

2R - Scarlette for always being a
fantastic role model.

2G - Addison for a superb week
in school and completing his work.

2W - Lucas for showing a great
attitude towards learning.

2A - Izzy for her fantastic effort
in writing this week



3T - Joshua for speaking clearly
to adults and asking some super
questions.

3J - Lily for trying her hardest
during show rehearsals and
learning all her lines.

3K - Tia for demonstrating great
skill and dexterity whilst doing
vegetable printing in Art.

3S - Jamie-Lee for making brilliant
progress towards his targets!

3H - Hollie for her fantastic
engagement during the Eco trip
with school

3R - Scott for overcoming his
fears and working hard to prepare
for the school show.

3C - Samvuel for always trying his
best, following the PCA way and
for all his incredible achievements
outside of school.

3A - Aaron for identifying %, %
and % of a number to 50.

4H - Adam for his mature attitude ond
looking out for his friends.

4W - Teaghan for a mature
attitude and helping in KS1.

4S - Brodie, Eleanor and Lilly for
o great last week ot PCA.

4J - All 4J for a fantastic last
week celebrating leavers week.

4M - All 4M for a fantastic last
week celebrating leavers week.

5J - Ryan and Anthony for great
independent work in cooking.

58 - Anna, Victoria, Lexi, Elicia,
Adrian and Alex for their
impeccable behaviour during their
Sixth Form London trip.

5I - Haydn and Aaron for being
so sensible in London.

5M - Christina for her improved
confidence and attendance this
week.




Classroom News
This'week, we have beerf 1.:ofking KS U BARK UH WE[K @

part in a number of activities to
celebrate Bark Off Week. We

took our dogs for a walk around
the school and once back to

class we sorted foods and drinks
that dogs can and cannot eat
and drink. The children really
enjoyed the agility course that ‘
they could take their animals

through.
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2W have been learning about what happens in a church. This
week we have taken part in a wedding. The children learnt
about the lead up to the wedding (sending invitations), what
happens during the service (vows/ring giving) and what happens
after (first dance/cake cutting/eating/party). The children
enjoyed role-playing the people who are part of a wedding
party and learning about their jobs during the day.




3A have embarked on an exciting journey into the world of

coding using ScratchJr. This free app,designed for young
learners, introduces pupils to the basics of programming while

fostering creativity and problem-solving skills.3A are

embracing ScratchJr with enthusiasm while discovering that
coding can be fun. As they create stories and animations, they
are building essential skills for the digital age. Let's celebrate
the achievements of 3A as they embark on this exciting coding
adventurel!
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KS4

Blackpool Football Club Community Trust visited the
school to deliver the ‘Stay On Side’ programme. To
support student’s knowledge and to be a strong
advocate for safer streets in Blackpool.

This week students from Sixth

Form completed a residential
trip to London. Students spent 3
days in the capital experiencing

o West End show (Back to the

Future), o river boat cruise,
amozing views across the city

from the London Eye and a

meal in China Town. Students
travelled on the underground

supported by staff and were

able to develop their

i Preparation for Adulthood Skills

=8 in a busy city environment.

Students at the Oracle this
week also assisted in creating
o wild flower area at Watson
Road park. Preparation work on
the existing area was carried
out before planting took place.&




Year 11 had an incredible Prom last night celebrating their hard wo?k”' and achievements
during their time at PCA.
It was wonderful to see them in their glamorous prom attire and watch them dance the
night, away making memories they will talk about in years to come.
Good luck to all our Year 11s who leave us today, we are so proud of each and everyone of
you and we wish you all the best for the future.




